
Manchester house
Newsletter

March 2024
Issue 36

The team had a wonderful outing to
the Stelco Sunflower fields, filled with
laughter and some amazing photo
opportunities. We gathered among
the sunflowers taking in all the
wonderful props and then shared
lunch nestled amongst the flowers.
 We express our Thanks to Stella from
Stelco Sunflowers for opening the
field for the MHSS team.

For each sunflower sold, $1 goes
towards supporting Manchester

House.

By Eftpos/Cash at

 68 Aorangi Street, Feilding

By Internet Banking on

03 0626 0631496 002

Please donate to support 
families in our community 

Contact
68 Aorangi Street

po Box 349 Feilding
06 323 7191

Manchester House Sharing Table
As well as the bread sharing table, we've introduced a fridge
filled with donations from Countdown Feilding. This helps us

assist those in need by allowing us to offer fresh fruits and
vegetables to the community.

 Remember to bring your own bags and only take what you
require to ensure there's enough for everyone.

Stella 

www.manchesterhouse.co.nz



The Manchester house Senior
Hub, is proud to be a recipient

of funding for our exercise
classes from Power-Co.

The range of equipment we now
have to provide our participants

with is truly amazing and
incredibly beneficial for our

seniors.

Congratulations to Megan for her exceptional window display for the 150th
Feilding Celebration. She clinched the top spot for the best window display

and received a fantastic prize of advertising.

Our Addiction Support Group meets every
Thursday night at 6pm. Feel free to join us at

the back entrance. Everyone is welcome.


